
From: tony barton [mailto:tonyjamesbarton@hotmail.com]  

Sent: Thursday, April 09, 2015 6:53 AM 
To: mertman@westongov.com 

Subject: Re: MOU for landfill 

 

Thanks Marty  

 

Tony Barton 

Sustainable Homes & Design, LLC 

307 756 2561 

 

 

On Apr 8, 2015, at 11:27 AM, "mertman@westongov.com" <mertman@westongov.com> wrote: 

Here are my suggestions: 
  
6. Change "entity' to "Town of Upton and City of Newcastle" 
7. add 'either" between "of" and "city" 
8.  instead of 'out of city limits' insert 'in the unincorporated areas within Weston County" 
  
Thank you, 
  
Marty 
  
  
  
  

 
From: "Tony Barton" <tbarton@westongov.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 8, 2015 7:37 AM 

To: "Bill Lambert" <blambert@rtconnect.net>, mertman@westongov.com, thunt@westongov.com, 
"Randy Rossman" <carol.rossman@me.com>, wc.wecao@gmail.com 

Subject: MOU for landfill  
  

Hello, 

Would you take a hard look at the MOU I brought yesterday and see if there are any concerns 

you have?  I would like to have this done in the next few days so I can present to the various 

entities and start putting together numbers and a presentation for our next meeting.  I will be a 

fairly lengthy process, so please don’t wait until next week for your suggestions. 

  

Marty, I gave you or William the copy that had the changes you suggested.  Would you resubmit 

them to me? 

  



William, send me a confirmation of receipt so I know I am using the right email for you.  Also, 

please check my language to make sure that we are not unduly obligating ourselves to 

unforeseen problems or liabilities. 

  

Thanks, 

  

Tony 

 


